
  MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  NAEMS MEMBERS 
 
FROM:  EMILY ROSS, COORDINATOR 
   
DATE:  MARCH 14, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: NAEMS REGIONAL PROVIDER GRANTS 
 
 
Northern Arizona EMS Services Council (NAEMS) is soliciting funding requests for the 
following: 

Education/training reimbursement (will be given priority) 
   Training Equipment requests  
   Medical supplies & equipment 
 
All requests will be reviewed and approved utilizing the provider grant criteria established 
and will be reviewed in a special grant subcommittee meeting before April 19, 2024. You 
will be notified of the decision made the following week and given a timeline for payment. 

Please complete the online application form HERE. You can also download the application 
from our website at https://naems.org/resources/grants. The application must be e-mailed to 
info@naems.org by close of business April 19th, 2024. Any application received after this 
date will not be considered. Vendors can help you create quotes, and online shopping carts 
are not acceptable as quotes. Invoices and receipts showing proof of payment are required 
but are not acceptable in place of an unpaid quote. Quotes should be for medical supplies 
and equipment typical for EMS patient care and monitoring and are not inclusive of fire 
equipment and apparatus (ex: medications, stair chairs, manikins, special education not 
outlined in the normal NAEMS tuition reimbursement process). We do not reimburse paid 
items, nor do we fund subscriptions, maintenance or service agreements. The maximum 
request amount is $5,000.00 per agency. 

To be eligible for funding you must have current 2023/24 NAEMS membership. 
Applications are one per membership. Please refer to the website to see if you are current at 
naems.org/membership. 

Once you have been approved for funding, proof of payment (POs, credit card statements, 
copies of canceled checks, packing slips or paid statements) must be submitted to NAEMS 
as soon as possible. Please do not mail your application to the NAEMS P.O. BOX. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Emily Ross by phone at (928) 284-2689 or 
e-mail at info@naems.org. 
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